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His Majesty The King 

 

Buckingham Palace 

 

London SW1A 1AA 

 

 
19 March 2024 
 

 

Your Majesty, 

 

Re:  National Grid Grimsby to Walpole Proposal 

 

I am writing on behalf of Bilsby & Farlesthorpe Parish Council in Lincolnshire. The Parish Council 

wishes to draw Your Majesty’s attention to the proposed National Grid project to erect huge 

connector stations and eighty-eight miles of fifty-metre high pylons through Lincolnshire between 

the Wolds (AONB) and the Coastal area. I have attached a copy of our letter of objection which sets 

out some of the issues. 

 

Only last year Your Majesty launched Natural England's new Lincolnshire Coronation Coast and the 

National Nature Reserve became the first in the King’s Series. It was launched with the aim to 

support nature recovery and connect people with nature. The Parish Council believes the nature 

reserve will be directly and adversely affected. 

 

The Parish Council recognises the need for increased and updated electricity supplies. However, it 
believes these objectives could be better served by an integrated offshore grid. 

 

I have the honour to be, Sir, Your Majesty's humble and obedient servant 

 

 

 

 

Kerry Culley 

 

Parish Clerk 

Bilsby & Farlesthorpe Parish Council 


